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29 March 2017 

 

To All Parents 

 

Please find overleaf an Information letter overleaf regarding a viral infection that is currently 

affecting pupils in the school. It is important the contents of the letter are noted. At the moment it is 

affecting pupils in the senior cycle but there is a possibility may spread. 

Pupils have been advised with regard to proper hand hygiene around the toilet areas and the 

necessary materials are in place in this area. You may perhaps consider supplying your child with a 

hand sanitizer mini spray for their personal use. Pupils have been advised to bring home all writing 

pens etc and have them cleaned down with baby wipes or a similar product.        

We have been in contact with HSE Primary School Health Care and have been advised that there is 

no requirement to exclude anybody from school who may have contacted the virus. 

However, we have been informed by the Swimming Pool that any child who contacts the virus 

cannot participate in the School Swimming Programme while they are affected. 

Easter Holidays 

Scoil Mhuire will close on Friday April 7th at 3pm for Easter Holidays. School will reopen on Monday 

April 24th.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Declan Bohan 

Principal 
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